SRI LANKA POLICE
Extended the closing date of Applications

THE VACANCIES EXIST FOR THE POSTS SUB INSPECTOR, POLICE CONSTABLE, POLICE CONSTABLE
DRIVER IN THE SPECIAL TASK FORCE

REFERENCE to the Gazette No. 2226 dated 30.04.2021, the closing date for acceptance of applications for above posts has
been extended upto 30.07.2021.

C. D. WICKRAMARATNE,
Inspector General of Police.

Police Headquarters,
Colombo 01,
21st June, 2021.



